
From: Barbara Perlowski [mailto:perlowski6@aol.com]  
Sent: Saturday, July 8, 2017 9:09 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
We are completely opposed to the Northern Pass project as it now stands.  Bury those lines 
completely.   Tourism and hospitality bring huge revenues to a struggling rural economy.  Our property 
values are lower than the rest of the state already.  The power lines will disrupt our peaceful quiet way of 
life, mar the landscape forever, have a negative impact on both tourism and property values and there are 
health risks from high voltage power lines as well. We can imagine the negative impacts to wildlife and 
birds as well.  One company's greed for even more money should not be allowed to diminish the lives of 
thousands in northern NH. 
 
Barbara and Walter Perlowski 
Littleton,  NH 
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